
From: Margarette Mccarty
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: Zoning and building project
Date: Sunday, August 3, 2025 1:32:10 PM

To whom it may concern.
 My name is Margarette McCarty. I've lived at 3142 Orchard Av 46218 for over 50 years. I'm
concerned about a building project that has been proposed for the area.
   This was brought to me from some of my neighbors that the buildings are going against 
zoning regulations. It was brought to my attention that the neighborhood was in favor of this
project. 
  No one has contacted the neighborhood about this project. So there is no way that we can be
in favor of something that we are only getting from word of mouth.
   There are only two neighbors that I know of that was contacted, and only because they
wanted to buy their property.
  We as residents need to know by city state officials about what's going on. Thank you for
your time and consideration.
  
                            Sincerely,
                      M. A. McCarty 

mailto:margarettemccarty2014@gmail.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov


From: gladys whitfield
To: Blackham, Kathleen
Subject: objection to petition in case 2025 czn 828/2025 cvr 828
Date: Thursday, July 10, 2025 10:47:49 PM

hello ms. blackham.

i and at least one other neighbor object to the petition in this matter.  for one thing, the petitioner has not
provided sufficient information about  the project.  i have actually been given information about the project
that was inaccurate.  the project developer has not engaged with the community in any meaningful way.

also, one of the neighbors told me that she would be unavailable to attend the meeting now scheduled,
but she does want to attend hearings in this matter.

thank you.

gladys whitfield

mailto:gmwhit1@yahoo.com
mailto:Kathleen.Blackham@indy.gov
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